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HALLATON C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Tel: 01858 555629  email:office@hallatonprimary.leics.sch.uk 

 

NEWSLETTER 20th SEPTEMBER 2019  
(Sent by Parentmail only from this week) 

Brilliant news!  For the fourth year in succession, the school has achieved the School Games Gold 

Award for our sporting achievements.  Well done everyone! 

PARKING 
We do understand the difficulties of parking in the village at drop off and pick up times, which is currently 

not helped by all the building going on nearby.  However, can we please ask that you NEVER park on the 

corner in front of the church gates, as this blocks the road for other traffic to pass through the village.  Cars 

can usually get by, but not lorries, tractors or emergency vehicles.  The Bewicke has very kindly said their car 

park can be used and we would urge you to take advantage of this offer. 

MEDICINE IN SCHOOL 
As we approach the season of bugs of all kinds taking hold, can we remind you that if your child is to have 

any medicine at school, from Calpol to prescribed medication and inhalers, you MUST complete an 

administration of medicine form available from the office.  This is to safeguard everyone, from our staff who 

may administer medicines on a voluntary basis on your behalf to ensuring your child should be taking the 

medicine in the first place!  In summary, no child should have medicine in school of any kind unless the 

relevant form has been completed. 

LUNCH/SWIMMING MONEY  
Some payments are still outstanding for the above.  If you have not yet paid for this half-term, could you do 
so next week please.  Lunch £2.25/day; Swimming £4/week.  Thank you. 
 
FLU IMMUNISATIONS 
Attached to Parentmail is a letter regarding the flu immunisations which all children in the school will be 

entitled to.  Further information will be sent shortly, but parental permission has to be given electronically 

this year. 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS 
Also attached is an appointment request form for our Parents’ Evenings which are coming up next month.  

We cannot guarantee you will get your preferred time, but will do our best to be as close as possible.  Please 

return your form to the office as early as you can. 

Y6 APPLICATIONS FOR SECONDARY SCHOOL PLACES 
A reminder that the closing date for applications for secondary school places is THURSDAY 31ST OCTOBER. 

SPORT 

 We are collecting Team GB stickers from Aldi – please help us complete our poster so that we can 

have a free sports kit! 

 RUTLAND CROSS COUNTRY – FRIDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER  -Road Closure 

Please note, the road between Oakham and Whitwell is currently closed and will be closed on this 

day.  There are detours in place so please take this into consideration re your travel time and ensure 

you have added in extra time for the detour.  You may need to travel via Manton and Edith Weston. 



After many years, the after school dance class at the Stenning Hall will no longer be running.  We would like 

to thank Graham Fletcher for running it for so long. 

FROM THE FRIENDS 

Thank you from everyone at school for your tremendous support and generosity 

 


